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Hello,

| am one of the owners of Noble Transport, UBI: 603-553-396, a small limousine company that
services clients within the Puget Sound area. | am writing to escalate my concerns about the
lack of relief offered limousine owners from the Port of Seattle. Despite the significant drop in
traffic, the SeaTac airport limousine permit price was never reduced. This appears as though
the Port is attempting to recuperate any losses for SeaTac airport traffic on the backs of small
business owners, such as myself. | am writing because our business is closing. | would like the
commission to consider partial permit refunds for limousine businesses that close and inform
the Port that the relinquish their airport permits.

| look forward to your response.
Respectfully,

Ann-Marie Taroc | Manager

Noble Transport LLC
info@noble-transport.com
Phone: (206) 419-1571
Toll Free: (888) 557-6654
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